Congress of the Mnited States
Washington, DE 20515

February 26, 2015

The Honorable Rob Bishop

Chairman

Committee on Natural Resources

1324 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Please provide Members of the Committee information regarding the status of any continuing
investigations initiated by the Majority in a previous Congress. I am aware of several such

investigations that were initiated, but not completed; there may be others of which I am not
aware.

Targets of Congressional investigations rightly take them seriously, often spending significant
time responding to Committee inquiries and in some cases making significant, personal

expenditures for legal representation. These individuals deserve to know whether they remain
under scrutiny.

Notifying Committee Members of your intent will also set a tone of openness, transparency, and
comity for the 114™ Congress within our Committee.

I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Ko

Ranking Member
Committee on Natural Resources
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